
Dear Students! 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our college incubation center, The Shri 
Ram Incubation Center (SRIC) is inviting applications from our passionate 
students (budding entrepreneurs), who wish to culminate their business ideas 
into a successful business venture. As the first step towards this initiative, 
all  the interested students from our college are requested to fill in the 
registration form in google docs, detailing about  their proposed business idea 

vividly. the link for  the registration form is  goo.gl/KwbpaB 

 

Initially, the students will be shortlisted based on the novelty and  clarity of 
business idea as drawn from the responses in  the google form dully filled by 
the them. The shortlisted candidates will be called for an interview round in 
the second week of January 2018, (8-12 January 2018). Based on the viability 
of the business ideas, capable of being turned in to business opportunity, the 
founder(s) students or the team of students from the proposed business 
venture, will be  finally selected. So selected students will be given the 
opportunity to seek funding and relevant mentorship from the incubation 
center of the college. 
 

This is to kindly inform  you all that  the decision of the selection committee 
shall be final and binding w.r.t selection of the worthy  business proposal.  
 

further the  duly filled forms should reach the undersigned latest by 5th 
January 2018, 5:00 pm.  
No entries shall be accepted after the last date. 
 

For any queries, please contact the undersigned: 

Dr. Vandana Jain 

Faculty Advisor:  Shri Ram Incubation Centre (SRIC) 

email at drvandana.srcc@gmail.com 

phone no: 91-98719-11011 
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